
 
 

ENGIE North America 
3760 State Street, Suite 200 
Santa Barbara, CA  93105 

MEMO 

To:  Landowners Within and in Proximity to the Triple H Wind Project 
From:  Casey Willis, Triple H Wind Project, LLC 
Date:   July 24, 2019 

RE:  Triple H Wind Project – Notification of Construction 

To whom it may concern, 

On July 9, 2019, the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (PUC) approved a Facility Permit for the 
Triple H Wind Project located in Hyde County, South Dakota (Docket EL19-007).  Pursuant to Condition 4 
of the Order, this letter provides notification of construction of the Triple H Wind Project and provides 
additional information. 

• Construction of the Project will commence on August 8, 2019.
• Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the Final Decision and Order Granting Permit to Construct

Facility along with the Permit Conditions as approved by the PUC.
• During construction, equipment will be transported along public roads in order to deliver

components of the Project to locations where they are needed.  Haul trucks will use pilot cars,
road signage, safety flag people, and other methods to ensure the safety of the community.  The
deliveries will also comply by the Haul Road Agreement that is in the process of being finalized
with Hyde County.

• The purpose of the Haul Road Agreement is to minimize impacts to the degree possible during
construction deliveries and to ensure that the roads are maintained appropriately during
construction and after construction is completed.

• The activities associated with construction will be completed in accordance with the Facility
Permit granted by the PUC, Hyde County Conditional Use Permit and other required permits that
have been obtained for the construction and operation of the project.

• The only approved activities occurring in proximity to the project are farming operations, grazing
operations or those activities that have been approved by Hyde County.

• The limitations that are placed on the Project are described in the terms and conditions approved
for the Project by the PUC and the Hyde County Conditional Use Permit.

• The Public Liaison for the Project during construction is Kenny Van Ballegooyen.  Kenny will be
located on the Project site during construction and is available to answer any questions or
inquiries.  He can be reached at (605) 359-1705 or kenny.vanballegooyen@engie.com.
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On behalf of Engie North America, we are very excited to see the Triple H Wind Project move forward in 
Hyde County.  If you have any questions regarding this notice, I can be reached by phone at 805-569-6185 
or via email at Casey.Willis@engie.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Casey Willis 
Senior Project Developer 
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